 Morning Announcements

      Wednesday, May 25, 2016
1. Today is Day 1 for Enrichment Study Hall.
2. Orders for the 2015-16 Yearbooks are being taken during lunch, and you may order online at balfour.com.  Until May 31st, the price will be $26 per yearbook – a savings of $5.00! Please see Mrs. Dwyer if you have any questions or if you would like to place your order before or after school, or during Enrichment. 
3. We will be serving one lunch at 11:42 beginning today.
4. The NHS will be having an ice cream social today during lunch.  Sundaes will be $1.00 each.
5. The weight room will be closed after school today.
6. Cross Country team members for next fall should stop in the office and pick up summer running guides and fundraiser forms.
7. Students who are going to Summer Science Camp, Kylie Weise, Cody Matyka,

and Kassie Quante should report to Mrs. Danowski’s room during Enrichment tomorrow for a meeting.
8. Happy Birthday to Taylor Schmidtfranz and Austin Winter today!
LUNCH
Taco Salad
Lettuce

Corn

Corn Chips

The Garden Spot

Pears

Dinner Roll
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